
Sponsored by the National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute 

 

Minnesota Summer Institute in Biostatistics 
June 11 to July 21, 2017 

The University of Minnesota’s Summer 2017 Institute in Biostatistics  
(SIBS) will provide six-weeks of training in biostatistics, epidemiology and 
statistical computing.   

You will learn from core faculty who will provide you with a foundation 
in biostatistical methods and computing. Additionally, you will have 
multiple opportunities to interact with a variety of prominent scientists 
working on heart and lung research studies. 

Our program includes field trips to organizations that hire 
biostatisticians, seminars by scientists working on major heart and lung 
projects, and advice on applying to graduate school. 

Tuition, housing, meals, travel (up to $800), and extracurricular activity 
costs are all covered by the program. 

Requirements:  

• U.S. Citizen or permanent resident 
• Undergraduate at an accredited 

school or university 
• Completed at least one semester 

of college level calculus 
 

Why biostatistics? 

Biostatisticians design, implement and 
analyze studies in medicine and public 
health in collaboration with other 
scientists. 

There is a national shortage of 
biostatisticians. As a result, many 
career opportunities are available in 
academia, government and industry. 

According to the March 2015 Amstat 
News salary survey, the median salary 
for master’s level academic 
biostatisticians is $71,700 and $84,200 
for PhD-level, academic non-faculty. 
Salaries in non- academic settings are 
higher. 

Megan Schlick 
SIBS Coordinator 
adam0489@umn.edu  

For more information and to apply online visit: 
http://www.sph.umn.edu/academics/institutes/sibs/ 
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